
From: "Fletcher, Michael" <michael-fletcher@idexx.com>
To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 6/22/2015 8:51 AM
Subject: Building Permit Application Fletcher1
Attachments: A1 Proposed Floor Plan.pdf; A2 Proposed Wall Plan.pdf; Fast Track 
Affidavit_MichaelFletcher1.pdf; Residential Addition AlterationsPermit Application_Fletcher1.pdf

Please find attached building permit request.

I submitted this request back in March 2015 and a permit was issued. On that permit the use of the space 
requested was storage and workspace.

Doug Morin, your building inspector has performed both framing and final inspections to the work based 
on the previous permit, but required the use be changed to storage only.

He told me you are not able to modify the current permit and I need to re-apply with the use changed, 
hence this application

Doug told me once the new application is in he would be able to sign off on it with no further inspections 
required.

Please let me know when the new permit has been issued, and processed by Doug.

Thank you

Michael Fletcher


